
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

ORDINANCE 24-02 – MORATORIUM ON DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS 

 

Mayor Glanden opened the public hearing at 7:01. 

 Secretary Rager read the synopsis for Ordinance 24-02 – Moratorium on Development 

Applications, second reading. 

 Mayor Glanden asked for any public comment.  With no public comments a motion was made 

by Councilmember Rager and a second by Councilmember Carpenter to close the public hearing. 

Public hearing closed at 7:05 
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